

## GODFREY ERMEN MEMORIAL PRIMARY SCHOOL

School Road, Eccles, Manchester, M30 7BJ Email: godfreyermen.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss J Kinch | Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Stanger

Telephone: 0161 789 4382 | Web: www.gems-salford.co.uk Chair of Governors: Cllr John Mullen | St Michael's Church Rector: Fr Ian Hall



Dear Parents/Carers, 18/09/25

## Year 4 Trip to Chester – Roman Tour and Workshop

In September, we would like to arrange an enrichment experience for your child, to develop their understanding of History and the Roman invasion of Britain.

We have booked a date for the two Y4 Classes to go on a trip to Chester: Wednesday 8th October.

The visit will involve a workshop where the children will learn what life was like as a Roman soldier and experience the Roman history of Chester.

We believe this will be an important learning opportunity that will lead to lots of follow-up history work afterwards. We also promise to take many lovely photographs to share with you! In order to proceed with the booking of the visit and workshops, we would like to ask for a contribution of £16.00 per child from parents and carers payable by Friday 3rd October.

If you would like to pay for the trip in instalments, then please contact our Office Team, who will be able to arrange that for you.

We would be very grateful if you could return the slip below by Friday 3th October, so that we know you that agree to the £16.00 contribution towards the visit and we can confirm the booking with the provider.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs C Cheers

Phase 3 Lead Teacher.

Please return to your child's Class Teacher by Friday 3rd October.	
Child's Name:	Class:
I agree to support the Y4 Trip to Chester and agree to pay a contribution of £16.00 on School Comms/WEDUC app.	
Signed	Date